
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING DATE CHANGE 

REVISED 
 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney, Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:  3/05/19 

 

Re: IWC MEETING  

 

Due to a date conflict, the Inland/Wetland/Conservation Commission 

has revised their meeting date for April. There will be no meeting on 

Wednesday 4/03/19. The new meeting date will be Tuesday March 26, 

2019 in the Town Hall Hearing Room at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 
 


